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granted, the impact of the large construction vehicles on the existing residents is likely to be significant. It should 
also be noted that the southern end of The Leys, from the junction with Adderbury footpath 5, is privately owned 
and no access or turning facilities would be permitted to construction traffic.

6) The electricity supply to The Leys is unreliable and properties are subject to frequent power cuts, which suggests 
that the current infrastructure is at or above capacity.

In view of the foregoing I urge you to reject the current proposal.

Yours sincerely,

G.M. Westwood

Pennfields, The Leys, West Adderbury


